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ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This 

week’s 

Attendance 

Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 
 

Well 

done 

Ash 

 Class 

98% 

this 

week! 

 

 

 

CHESTNUT 97.9% 0 10 + 1 30 

ASH 98.0% 1 11 29 

SYCAMORE 97.7% 6 9 28 

ELM 95.9% 0 6 + 1 28 

PALM 97.0% 0 8 + 1 26 

HAWTHORN 96.3% 0 7 + 1 19 

WILLOW 95.0% 2 5 18 

OAK 92.4% 0 4 + 1 11 

NURSERY AM 90.9% 0 3 + 1 11 

HAZEL 85.7% 4 1 11 

NURSERY PM 89.3% 0 2 + 1 8 

Texting Number: 07860030576 

@rednalhillinf 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

Friday 17th March to Thursday 23rd March 2017 

                Lucy in Oak will be 5      Lauren in Hazel will be 6 

          Olly in Hazel will be 6         Emily in Hawthorn will be 7   Adn in Sycamore will be 7  

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 
 

Tuesday 21st March—Woodland trip for Willow 

Friday 24th March—Red Nose Day—Dress in red 

Thursday 6th April—9.00am—Hawthorn class recorder assembly  

Thursday 6th April—2.45pm—Year 1 and 2 end of term assembly 

Friday 7th April— Reception end of term assembly 9.00am  

Friday 7th April—Easter bonnet parade 1.30pm whole school outdoors  

Friday 7th April—Break up for Easter  

   WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET - 96% 

This week’s attendance – 95.1% 

We have not met our target this week! 

Red Nose Day 24th March 2017 

Children can come to school on the 24th 

March dressed in red for Red Nose Day. 

Please pay £1 for the comic relief charity. We have 

sold 640 red noses in the last few weeks raising  

£640 for Comic Relief. Thank you to everyone for 

your contributions.   

RAFFLE 

Lyla-Esme’s nan in Chestnut class 

has handmade a beautiful caterpillar 

for school to raffle to raise money 

for Red Nose day. Tickets are on 

sale for £1 at the school office.  

COMPETITION 

Please see attached Sainsbury’s Red Nose 
competition. Entries must be in by  
Thursday 23rd March.  

NAG ON THE RAG 

Please put your phone away when greeting your  

child from school. They are pleased to see you! 

SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS 2017 

Please continue to collect your Sainsbury’s  

vouchers and donate to school. Please ask family 

and friends including Junior school families.   

Thank you.   

UNDERSTANDING YOUR 
CHILD COURSE 
You have received a  
letter about the online 
parenting course Understanding Your Child.  
You can access this course at 
www.inourplace.co.uk using the free coupon 
code is REDNALHILLSCHFEB18 or follow the 
link from our website. This is a free popular 
online course about being a parent.  

SCIENCE WEEK 

This week in British Science week 

each class has enjoyed researching 

penguins and their environment. 

Each class has taken part in a challenge to  

investigate how long they can keep a penguin 

insulated in ice. Up to now the penguins are still 

frozen so we will let you know next week which 

class has won the prize.   


